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	PRAISE	GOD	FOR:	TWMS4	and	increased	awareness		
	of	global	ministry	for	thousands	of	university	students;	
	connecLons	with	students	on	campus	in	Lampang;		
	new	team	member	Aaron;	local	friendships.	
	PLEASE	PRAY	FOR:	upcoming	travel	to	various		
	meeLngs;	opportuniLes	to	share	about	Jesus	with	our		
	local	friends;	Thai	teammates	to	join	us	in	Lampang;		
	Buddhists	to	have	visions	and	dreams	of	Jesus	Christ.

	Will	you	please	spend	the	next	sixty	seconds	praying	for				
	this	specific	need	in	Thailand?			
	The	economy	is	not	very	strong	right	now,	and	it	is	affecLng		
	my	friends’	businesses	and	workloads.	Please	pray	that		
	Thai	people	will	have	everything	they	need	for	their		
	families,	and	that	God’s	blessing	would	be	evident	in	the		
	lives	of	local	ChrisLans,	both	in	physical	needs	and	in	joyful		
	contentment	with	their	situaLon,	as	a	witness	to	Jesus.

March	2,	
2017

Spare Sixty Praise and Prayer

All About People
	 God	has	done	so	many	great	things	in	the	last	few	months!	I	started	off	2017	
aZending	The	World	Missions	Summit	4	(TWMS4)	in	Houston,	TX.	AG	World	Missions	
partnered	with	the	AG	campus	ministry	Chi	Alpha	to	put	on	an	amazing	conference	
encouraging	university	students	to	be	involved	in	global	ministry.	Over	6,100	aZended!					
I	worked	in	the	Asia	Pacific	area	to	promote	reaching	the	unreached.	A	bonus	of	the	week	
was	seeing	friends	from	around	the	world,	including	a	southern	California	Chi	Alpha		 					
	 					pastor,	Colleen	Severson	(top	leb),	and	former	teammates	who	served	with	us	
	 					in	Chiang	Mai	(leb	middle).		
	 											In	January	we	hosted	a	short	term		
	 					team	from	Minnesota	and	connected	
	 					with	students	on	campus	for	games	
	 					and	conversaLon	(top	right).	This		
	 					group	is	a	freshman	class	of	English	
	 					educaLon	majors—four	more	years	
	 					of	relaLonship	opportunity!	
																								Our	team	in	Lampang	gained		
	 					another	member,	Aaron	Koon		
	 					(boZom	right),	who	will	serve	with	us	
								for					two	years.	We	are	happy	he’s	here!	
								 The	fun	goes	on	with	my	running	club,		
								here	at	a	local	race	(leb).	I	am	also	geeng	
								to	know	my	running	friend’s	high	school		
								daughter.	This	weekend	I	taught	her	how		
								to	make	some	American	desserts.
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